
 

 

 
 
 

November 19, 2012 
 
 
 
Mr. Robert Zerr 
Radiation Safety Officer 
University of Notre Dame du Lac 
Risk Management and Safety 
636 Grace Hall 
Notre Dame, IN  46556 
 
Dear Mr. Zerr: 
 
You recently submitted a Decommissioning Funding Plan (DFP) and self-guarantee (SG) dated 
February 20, 2012, to demonstrate your financial assurance for decommissioning activities required 
by your NRC license.  These documents are currently under review by our staff.  Additionally, you 
previously provided a DFP dated April 10, 2007, and SG dated February 9, 2007, and a DFP dated 
March 10, 2010 and SG dated March 8, 2010, to the NRC, which we have not taken any final action 
on.  Since you provided revised financial assurance dated February 20, 2012, and these documents 
are currently under review, we have cancelled the previously submitted documents and are 
returning them to you.  
 
Enclosed you will find your DFP dated April 10, 2007 and SG dated February 9, 2007, and DFP 
dated March 10, 2010, and SG dated March 8, 2010, which have been cancelled. 
 
In accordance with 10 Code of Federal Regulations 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a 
copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from the NRC’s Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 
(ADAMS), accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.  
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If you have any questions or require clarification on any of the information stated above, please 
contact Jennifer Bishop of my staff at 630-829-9607. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA By Kevin G. Null Acting For/ 
 
 

Patricia J. Pelke, Chief 
Materials Licensing Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
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